
 

 

                 12th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please find information enclosed in this envelope regarding the Pupil Premium funding 
which may be available for your child.  
 
This additional funding is designed to support children in school and has a significant impact 
on what we as a school are able to provide. The poster enclosed states some of the things 
that this additional funding is spent on.   
 
I know that filling in forms can be a pain, however taking the time to do this could result in 
the school in receiving £1320 per child each year for children who are not currently 
registered, adding up to a considerable amount of money. I’m sure that you have heard in 
the media about the strains on school budgets and Silsden Primary is no different. We need 
to make sure we are accessing all the funding that we are entitled to.   
 
From experience some parents often think that they will not be eligible for the funding, or 
are embraced to admit that they qualify for the funding, and don’t bother to give school the 
information that they need to check. Therefore they miss out. I would strongly encourage 
everyone to complete the form, even if your children are in KS2, so that we can ensure 
everyone gets what they are entitled to.  
 
We will ensure all sensitive information that we hold relating to this is treated in the 
strictest confidence, and we have systems in place to ensure that all your information is 
safe.  
 
If anyone wishes to discuss this further in confidence then please contact me through the 
school office.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
K.S.Russell 
Headteacher 
 


